
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 02 May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Subject Awards – Well done to all the students who are being recognised for their extra 

effort and hard work each week. 

 

Subject Awards this week go to… 

English Frank B (Y7) Harri H (Y11) 

Mathematics Jacob G (Y8) Abdullah I (Y11) 

PE All the Y11 trampoline students! 

Computing Jack K (Y7) Ben L (Y11) 

Geography Jack K (Y7) Breffni S (Y11) 

French Harvey D (Y7) Laurence M (Y11) 

RE Ruby W (Y8) Holly B (Y11) 

History Jack K (Y7) Breaze P (Y11) 

Art Elias S (Y7) Ruby L (Y11) 

Music Phoebe R (Y11) Laurence M (Y11) 

Science Joseph W (Y10) Luca S (Y11) 

 

This week… 

Y7 Parents Evening – Thursday 1st May 

It was lovely to see parents and carers of Year 7. Thanks for coming in to talk to your 

child’s teachers about the progress they are making. If you need any more support or 

have futher questions please get in touch. 

 

Y11 – Art Exams and next week PE practicals 

Our Year 11 Art students have completed their 10 hour practical exams this week. They 

have worked very hard and their behaviour and attitude have been excellent.  

Next week our GCSE PE students have their practical moderation day on Wednesday, this 

week they have been preparing with extra practice and filming additional sports skills eg 

trampolining. Students have supported each other to showcase their skills. 

 

See the next page… 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Date reminders 

May Day Bank Holiday: School is closed on Monday 5th May 

GCSE PE Moderation Day: Wednesday 7th May 

GCSE Written Exams start: Monday 12th May 

 

End of Year Assessments 

As well as Year 11 taking their GCSE exams, our younger students in years 7 to 10 will be 

taking some end of year assessments before the 9th June. This will ensure that their new 

schools receive up to date information on their individual strengths and areas for 

development. In some subjects we will be combining the end of unit assessments from this 

year instead of a final assessment. Their receiving school will also have access to their KS2 

data from primary school and we will be talking to staff at each school about friendship 

groups and other information. 

Subject teachers will be putting information onto classcharts to let students know the 

topics covered in the assessments and they will be helping them to prepare during 

lessons. The SEND team will be supporting students with additional needs and adapting 

assessments where needed. 

If you have any questions around this please email Enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk and we 

will get back to you. 

 

Finally this week…  

 

Final ‘Celebrations of Holy Family Catholic High School’ 

Mrs Neal is helping to coordinate our final celebrations of this wonderful school.  

Message from Mrs Neal… 

We are beginning to plan our end of term celebrations, and I would like to invite past and 

present pupils, staff and families to be a part of our ‘Holy Family Extended Family 

Celebration Team’. If you would like to join or have any ideas, you want to put forward 

please email me on: friendsofholyfamily@holyfamily.bkcat.uk 

This message will also be on the church bulletins, primary school notices and social media 

to reach as many people as possible. 

Please pass this on to anyone you think would like to be involved in organising our final 

celebrations, helping to bring together our ‘family’ from over the many years to mark the 

legacy of our school. 

‘Together we step out in faith, knowing that Christ is with us and united as a holy family.’ 

 

Enjoy the bank holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing all our students on 

Tuesday! 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 
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